
The University of Michigan-Flint has a tenure-track faculty position open for the fall of 
2017.  They are looking for someone who can teach Biochemistry and Toxicology, with 
a background in Biochem, Organic, Med Chem, etc.   
 
Their department will be incorporating Green Chemistry into the curriculum and the 
department will make the Green Chemistry Commitment with Beyond Benign.  This is 
also an excellent opportunity for those interested in Green Chemistry. 
 

http://careers.umich.edu/job_detail/134865/assistant_professor_-_biochemistry

